
 
 

A message from the Senior Leadership Team 

28/4 6/5 KS 1 Forest School 

13/5 20/5 LKS2 Forest School 

4/6 10/6 EYFS Forest School 

16/6 24/6 8/7 UkS2 Forest School 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 88% 

Maple 98.33 % 

Willow 97.31 % 

Beech 96.79% 

Pine 98.21 % 

Rowan 94.33 % 

Cedar 95.93 % 

Elm  96.3 % 

Oak  95.56% 

This Week’s 

winner is: 

 Elm  

 

Monday   Maple PE Kit  

Y5 PE Kit  

Sports students in –Your 

child knows if its them! 

Year 3 and 4 STOP after 

Easter 

Tuesday KS1 Forest School  

Cedar/Elm/Oak PE kits  

 

Wednesday  

Thursday Swimming kits  

LKS2 PE kit   

Hazel /Willow PE Kit  

 

Friday EYFS PE Kit  

 



House Points 
 

 

 

 Week  Total 

Fox 230 3278 

Squirrel  63 3764 

Hedge-

hog 

81 2445 

Badger 88 3261 

S.S - Freya 

Maple– Kiyaya 

  Hazel –  Finnley 

Willow– Riley-Mae  

Pine - Kacey-May 

Rowan – Darcy 

Beech –  Maisie 

Elm– Oscar K 

Oak–  Harley 

Cedar – Oscar 

S.S — Keanu 

Maple –  Lily-Rose 

Hazel - Aria 

Willow– Hayat 

Pine - Luka 

Rowan–  Rory 

Beech – Oscar 

Elm – Oscar B 

Oak— Izabelle 

Cedar—Antonia 

S.S— Nadine 

Maple–  Ralph 

Hazel – Edie 

Willow– Nelli 

Pine– Jacob 

Rowan– Alfie B 

Beech – Cleo 

Elm– Lavanya 

Oak– Ruby-Mae 

Cedar– Reggie 

Lunchtime stars 

Rec - Isaac 

KS1 – Elizabeth 

LKS2– Kiarna  

UKS2— Jack 

 

S.S—  Oliver 

Maple – Ellie-Mae 

Hazel – Elsie 

Willow— Boris 

Pine  - Georgia 

Rowan –Jack D 

Beech –  Scarlett 

Elm - Izabella 

Oak—  Ragnar 

Cedar— Ryan 

 Week  Total 

Fox 102 4825 

Squirrel  144 4689 

Hedge-

hog 

85 4150 

Badger 150 4689 







 

 

The Staffordshire 

History Centre-

Eastgate Street. It 

is a wonderful 

place-Why not visit 

them over Easter? 

Its Free. Here is 

their programme 

through to June. 

Mrs Whiston 





 
Chocolate Raffle-The PTA and the school council ran 

an amazing Easter chocolate raffle. The children 

loved this being drawn in assembly. 

All money the PTA are raising is going towards re-

placing our school hall music system and lights so 

that when we put on productions and assemblies 

we have a better experience. 

Summer fair 

The PTA will be arranging a summer fair. Watch this 

space for news of dates and donations we would  

welcome! 

We visited Castle Church on Friday. The children sang 

and had great time hearing about Easter traditions. 

Ask your child all about it! Thank you to everyone at the 

Church. 



A big announcement-Asda Cash Pot 

for Schools has raised just over £500 

for our PTA. 



A reminder for Summer uniform: 

During the warmer weather the boys are allowed to wear school style 

grey shorts and the girls can wear summer dresses. Our school colour is 

the burgundy that matches our cardigan. 

We still expect proper school shoes and not summer sandles. 



 

Please pop into the community hub-it is 

there for you. There is free breakfast 

available Monday, Tuesday and Wednes-

day. There is also the regular food table out on the playground on Friday. 

Check out the timetable as you go past or pop in to the office. There is 

everything from toddler groups to crochet club! It’s a friendly place to get 


